
‭ADVENT HOUSE OF PERINTON [formerly PEM]‬
‭BOARD REPORT March 10th, 2025‬

‭ADVENT HOUSE-‬
‭Since December 9th, we have welcomed and cared for 8 new residents. We were‬

‭closed over the holidays from December 23rd to January 2nd.‬
‭Our 1st Pickleball Tournament on Feb.1st at Dinkers was fun and successful - we netted‬
‭~2,600.00.‬
‭Our plans for the Gala, which will be held April 5th 2025 at the Monroe Country Club,‬

‭are well underway and we’re hoping people will sign up to attend! Please spread the‬
‭word. We have many nice silent and live auctions this year - including mountain bikes‬
‭and a stay at a private resort in Naples,Fl  amongst many others!‬

‭HOUSE MAINTENANCE-‬
‭Our new refrigerator is finally in.‬
‭Snow plowing has gone well this season and we are especially grateful for members on‬
‭our snow team who shovel our walkway.‬
‭We are starting to think spring along with the usual house maintenance activities that‬
‭are needed. Please think and let us know of any connections you may have for power‬
‭washing or gutter cleaning where we can receive a discount.‬

‭STAFFING-‬
‭Nicole McClurg, our fundraising coordinator, has resigned. Nicole has generously been‬

‭coming in to orient our new coordinator-Alison Brumm, a former volunteer at Advent‬
‭House, and this is working out very well. We are so excited to have her expertise and‬
‭support in this position!‬
‭Two of our weekend on-call nurses have resigned and we have adds out to replace‬

‭them, but no bites so far. Molly and Brenda will cover these weekends until‬
‭replacements are secured.‬

‭VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR UPDATE-‬
‭Since last report we have welcomed 7 new resident care volunteers. In addition, 2 more‬
‭Students are joining us from the St. John Fisher University community engaged‬
‭scholarship program. They will be with us for the spring semester. They are required to‬
‭complete 60 hours of service with us. They are‬
‭lovely girls and have been a great addition to Advent House. We also have 2 new St‬
‭John Fisher nursing students here for the spring semester. 6 Harley students have‬
‭started and they will be with us for the remainder school year. It has been nice to enjoy‬
‭an almost completely full schedule for the last few‬



‭months! But as always, we can never have enough volunteers, especially to help with‬
‭the night shifts 7-‬
‭11pm and 8- midnight.‬
‭I am not sure if you aware, but worth a mention that we also have 5 volunteers who‬
‭come and clean for‬
‭us weekly, 5 volunteers who make phone calls every morning to help us fill the‬
‭schedule, and a‬
‭volunteer who grocery shops for us weekly! And also, several volunteers who help with‬
‭our Gala, Golf‬
‭and Pickle Ball tournament. Advent house is truly blessed with the support we receive.‬
‭A youth group from The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints will be coming on in‬
‭May to help us‬
‭with spring cleanup and mulch.‬
‭Our snow team has been very busy this year- Shoveling and sprinkling salt to keep our‬
‭staff and visitors safe.‬

‭Thank you all for your continued faithfulness and support of Advent House.‬
‭♥️‬

‭Peace,‬

‭Molly Shanto RN / Brenda Ferraro RN Co-Directors‬


